
Data:  Mon, 02 Apr 2018 14:17:23 +0300 [02.04.2018 13:17:23 CET] 

Od:  Kerli Orav-Puurand <kerliop@htg.tartu.ee>   

Do:  Z.Marciniak@mimuw.edu.pl  

Temat:  Invitation to Estonia 
 
Dear prof Marciniak, 
 
We had a great honour to listen to you in October when the delegation of Estonian 
maths  
teachers came to Poland. As your talk impressed us greately we would want to invite 
you  
to Estonia to talk to the bigger auditorium and more thoroughly about these subjects  
(curriculum, PISA, olympiads). Would it be possible for you to come to Estonia on  
the 19. of October (2018)? And if yes, what would your expectations/requirements 
would be? 
 
 
Respectfully 
 
Kerli Orav-Puurand (on behalf of the Estonian Mathematics Society) 
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